From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 10/7/2013 4:18:30 PM

To: brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: D11-09-06

Brian — see this language that was taken out of a decision on a similar matter.
Perhaps you can use the concept.

To enable the Commission to determine the procedural and substantive
requirements as well as allow the parties to plan for future such requests, we
require that PG&E submit a comprehensive timeline for all natural gas

transmission lines subject to pressure restrictions for which PG&E expects to
seek

permission to restore MAOP. The Commission will separately specify the
procedure to be used for these future requests. Depending on the rigor and
specificity of the information PG&E contemplates providing in support of a
particular request, we do not foreclose the possibility of a delegation of authority
to the Executive Director to act on the request. However, all requests will

continue to be filed and served on the parties and on local officials. We adopt
the

following filing requirement for PG&E to present a comprehensive description of
the lines where it will be seeking authorization to lift operating pressure

restrictions as well as the information PG&E intends to provide to demonstrate
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